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Reply-To: Deborah Madden <deborah.madden@att.net>

To: "Charlene.tim@edcgov.us" <Charlene.tim@edcgov.us>, "aaron.mount@edcgov.us" <aaron.mount@edcgov.us>,
"planning@edcgov.us” <planning@edcgov.us>

To whom it may concern:

| am writing to ask that the Olivo family be permitted to have Wine events at their beautiful
estate in Cameron Park, California. | myself have attended a couple of these events and
was very pleased and had a very nice time, great wine and food! The events that | attended
had middle aged to older people there, there was nothing that got out of hand like the noise
level or loud obnoxious people. Nothing like that ever happened, it was very calm and
enjoyable. Nello Olivo and his wife Danica are wonderful people and you can tell they love
hosting these events, they are very warm and friendly people. Also, their Ranch/Vineyard is
very spacious so | can't imagine that events held there would ever bother anyone living
around the area. They have plenty of parking right on their property also.

Sincerely,

Deborah A. Madden
deborah.madden@att.net
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